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Our free flowing waters are one of the most important natural resources in the World.  

In Oregon it is important to not cave to domestic over use.  Instream habitat overuse 

threatens  endangered or sensitive aquatic life important for the balance nature has 

established.  Please consider water quality impairment which usually can not be 

undone as a prerequisite to adding burdens to our incredible natural water systems.  


